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Postponement of Traralgon public hearing 

The Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee has postponed to a later date the 

public hearing scheduled for Thursday 31 August in Traralgon. 

The public hearing was on the inquiry into the sustainability and operational challenges of Victoria’s rural and 

regional councils. 

The Committee has postponed the hearing as the State Memorial Service for the Hon Fiona Richardson MP is 

being held this Thursday. 

Further information on upcoming public hearings will be posted to the Committee’s website once the 

schedules are finalised. 
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